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Report to the Passenger Transport Committee
From Dr D J Watson, Division Manager Transport

Tranz Metro Wellington – Monthly Performance Report (October 2001)

1. Purpose

To provide the Committee with the latest monthly performance report from Tranz
Metro Wellington.

2. Comment

Councillors have been receiving in the Councillors Bulletin the monthly performance
report from Tranz Metro Wellington for several months. The latest report, October
2001, is being presented here to the Public Transport Committee (attachment 1).
Future monthly reports will also come to the Committee, probably as part of the
monthly Public Transport update report.

3. Communications

The Tranz Metro Wellington performance report is a sound ongoing source of
information about urban rail activity in Wellington. Over time it will provide
performance trends that will be of interest to rail users and the public generally. It
would be appropriate for the Council to ensure, through media releases to the
community newspapers, that this information is circulated widely.

4. Recommendation

That the Tranz Metro Wellington Monthly Performance Report – October
2001 be received.

DAVE WATSON
Divisional Manager, Transport
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